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The Week Ahead 

 Field Trips 

   

Date Time Teacher Destination 

December 10, 2019 8:30am - 9:30am Mr. Robinson Coyote Creek Elementary 

December 12-

December 14, 2019 

10:00am Thursday to 

9:00pm Saturday 

Mr. Thibault Victoria, BC 

Monday, December 9, 2019  ‘The Outsiders’ – Drama Performance  

Tuesday, December 10, 2019  ‘The Outsiders’ – Drama Performance  

Wednesday, December 11, 2019  ‘The Outsiders’ – Drama Performance  

Thursday, December 12, 2019  Jr Concert Band Winter Performance  

Friday, December 13, 2019  
“Lunch with the Principal” Student Focus Group, 11:15am 

Sr Concert Band Winter Performance  

Upcoming Events 

 

December 16: Grade 12 Presentations: Guest Speaker Jesse 
Miller – Social Media (Blocks A, B, C, D), Learning Commons 

December 16: Winter Dance Showcase, 7:00pm 

December 18 - Staff Meeting - 7:30am 

December 19 - Locker Clean-Up 

December 20 - Flex Day  
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In The News 

 

Surrey’s senior-laden Fleetwood Park Dragons hope their full-circle journey begins and ends at the LEC 
Varsity Letters 
Posted Dec. 3, 2019 
With four senior starters led by Amrit Bassi, and Grade 10 Ravi Randhawa joining them in the starting group, the 2019-
20 Fleetwood Park team you will see come Wednesday in the opening-round of the Tsumura Basketball Invitational at 
the Langley Events Centre, is a team with legitimate Big Dance aspirations come this March. 

 

 

Surrey teen coasts to national cross-country running championship 
Fleetwood Park’s Jaiveer Tiwana ran a race similar to his at high school provincials 
 
TOM ZILLICH 

Dec. 2, 2019 3:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Kudos 

 

 

Our senior science team competed at the KPU 
Science Challenge on Saturday and placed 
3rd overall out of 30 teams. The car they built for 
the design challenge made it into the final race, 
where it lost by just inches at the end, giving 
them a 2nd place finish overall in the design cate-
gory. Please congratulate them if you see them! 

 

Ms.  Stusiak 

Computer Science & Physics Teacher 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” - Principal’s Message: December 2
nd

 – 6
th

  

 

  

Good morning Dragons and welcome to December!  We enter the final month of the year with excitement, celebration 
and school spirit.  At Fleetwood Park Secondary, it is a time to be grateful for all we have as Dragons and a time to give 
back to our community.  Numerous events over the next two weeks will celebrate our learning and will help contribute 
to the larger community.  It is a very special time of year. 

 

Last weekend our students were in action.  Our Science Club competed at the Kwantlen Polytechnic University Science 
Challenge placing 3

rd
 overall.  Congratulations team!  Meanwhile, at the National Cross Country championship race in 

Abbotsford, FPSS student Jaiveer Tiwana finished in first place as the fastest Senior (U18) boy in the nation.  Also, 
Fleetwood Park’s Viviana Li finished 6

th
 in the Jr. Girls race.   Amazing!  Congratulations Jaiveer and Viviana. 
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We began the week with a “Lock Down” drill on Monday morning.  Thank you to all students and staff for 
your participation.  This is an important safety protocol and regular practice allows us to fine tune our proto-
cols.   

 

This week students in our BASES program and the Best Buddies Club have been holding their Christmas 
Craft Fair.  All sorts of seasonal, handcrafted gifts have been on sale at lunchtime.  Their creativity and talent 
are very impressive.  We are very proud of all you have accomplished! 
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Dress Rehearsals were happening this week in our Drama Department.  Cast and crew of “The Outsiders” 
have been very busy putting the finishing touches on their upcoming production.  They spent many, many 
hours this week working into the evening. We are all looking forward to seeing the show.  Everyone is re-
minded that there will be a Matinee premiere performance for Grade 8 students on Friday, and then the 
show will run in the evenings; Monday – Wednesday next week.  “Break a leg” Dragons! 

 

On Wednesday evening we hosted the ‘Snowball Dance’ for our senior students.  The Student Council 
worked very hard to make the evening a great success.  From the DJ, to the decorations to the clean-up, our 
student leaders ensured that the event was a memorable evening for all.  I would also like to thank the many 
staff volunteers who helped to supervise.  The dance would not have been possible without your help.  Last-
ly, I would like to recognize the approximately 275 senior students who attended the dance.  We were so 
impressed with the behavior and citizenship of our students.  You represented our school with class and dis-
tinction.  Well done everyone!   
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Today and tomorrow our Junior Boy’s Basketball Program will be hosting their tournament at the school.  
Classes will have the opportunity to cheer them on and donations collected will be donated to our Christmas 
hamper/Food Drive initiative.  Good luck team! 

 

I’d like to close by giving a shout-out to Fleetwood Park’s Earth Club.  This group of socially responsible stu-
dents are finding ways to make a difference in our world.  Promotion of our school’s recycling program and 
their recent Environmental Awareness Kahoot game and Re-useable cup campaign were much appreciated! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish all students and staff an excellent Friday and a happy weekend.  Enjoy all that the season offers! 

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all stu-

dents are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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